
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	

Mary Kruse Lay Director 
Hal Hornburg Asst. Lay Director 
Maurine Maloy Secretary / BR Women’s Walk 
  #60  
Denise Vadnais Treasurer 
Steve Stricklin Community Trainer / LD Men’s 
  Walk #61 
Susan Burkholder Walk Coordinator / Team 
Selection   Committee Chair 
Dennis Kruse Prayer Vigil Coordinator 
Carol Wilson Reunion Group Liaison 
Michelle Doucette Gathering Coordinator / Chrysalis 

Liaison  
Freddie Loeber Wall Agape Co-Coordinator 
Karen Loeber Wall Agape Co-Coordinator 
John Politi Upper Room Liaison / Librarian 
Kelly Young Asst Gathering Coordinator 
Tim Hickman Member 
Stephen Sanders  Spiritual Director 
Mary D D’Alessio Assistant Spiritual Director 
 
Ex Officio Members 
TJ Burkholder Gathering Worship Coordinator 
Tom Patterson Kairos Liaison 
Terri Politi Registrar 
Ginny Stricklin LD Women’s Walk #60 / 

Newsletter Editor  
Curtis Lang Website 

 

Suddenly,	Jesus	himself	came	along	and	joined	them	and	began	walking	beside	them.		
(Luke	24:15	–	NIV)	

Communion   †   Fellowship   †   Music   †   and More… 
 

EMMAUS	COMMUNITY	FOURTH	DAY	GATHERING	
7:00PM,	TUESDAY,	OCTOBER	8,	2019																											ALL	ARE	WELCOME	

	

“Christ Is Counting On You”	

	October	1,	2019		

 UPCOMING	EVENTS	

  
 

POT-LUCK	&	WELCOME	the	WOMEN	of	WALK	
#	60	
POT-LUCK on Oct 8 at 6pm, Gathering begins at 7pm. Let’s welcome the 
Women of Walk 60 to the Born Again Emmaus Community.  If your last name 
begins with A-H bring a dessert, I-O bring a vegetable, and P-Z bring a 
salad. MEAT will be provided. NOTE: The women who were Pilgrims of Walk 
60 do not need to bring anything. 
 

COMMUNITY	LAY	DIRECTOR		
De Colores Sisters and Brothers!   
I am so excited to see everyone at this month’s Gathering, which includes a 
Potluck at 6pm! We will get to meet and greet all those women who just 
completed Walk #60, which I hear has been called the “best Walk ever!” 
Please come fellowship with us and welcome our new Emmaus sisters. And, 
as always, we will worship, commune and hear from a very special guest 
speaker. 
Our Community Board has five people ending their terms this December. We 
are looking for five more people to join us in our mission to present 
opportunities for fellowship and growth in our Christian walks. If you are 
interested in being one of those people, please contact any board member. 
Also, feel free to ask us questions about what we do or how you can get 
plugged in!  
Keep God in the center of your heart, your home, and your relationships as life 
gets busier this fall. He will be your strong foundation! 
Be Blessed! 
 

MEN’S	WALK	#61		
Walk 61 and April 2020 seems far off but actually it is not. Team applications 
are trickling in very slowly. It is time to get them in as the Team Selection 
Committee has set a date for team proposals. The leadership team has to 
meet to formulate a plan and we want you to be a part of it. As men our 
tendency is to procrastinate, BUT now is the time. We really need to receive 
those applications - ASAP. Let’s saddle up and take this bronco for a ride. 
Applications are on the website and you can click here for the link. Questions 
email Steve Stricklin at ld.walk61@gmail.com or call 210.379.3349 
 

 

 
 
Do you know your OFFICERS for the Born 

Again Emmaus Community? 

Gathering	-	2nd	Tuesday	of	every	month	
Nov	12,	2019	
Dec	10,	2019	
***********************	
Men’s	Team	Application:	
Oct	7	 Deadline	
	

WEBSITE	and	FACEBOOK	PAGE	
Check out our website at www.bornagainemmaus.org for information, Walk applications, Prayer Vigils, and more. Our 
Facebook page is Born Again Emmaus Community. Join today. 
 



 
 

Gathering	Location:	Spring	Creek	United	Methodist	Church,	28970	Old	Fredericksburg	Rd,	Fair Oaks	Ranch,	TX	78015	

NO	RESERVATIONS	REQUIRED	FOR	CHILDCARE	

Mailing	Address:		Born	Again	Emmaus	Community			P.O.	Box	637			Boerne,	TX		78006	

 

WANT	TO	BE	A	PART	OF	THE	GATHERING?		
WANT	TO	BE	A	PART	OF	THE	GATHERING?		
SPEAKERS: 

Oct  – Ginny Stricklin Nov – Michelle Reid  Dec – Steve Stricklin 
      

The speaker guidelines are to answer the questions 1) What did the walk mean to you and 2) What are you doing about it today. 
Speakers are asked to please limit their talk to 10-12 minutes. We know the Emmaus community would love to hear your story. If 
anyone wants to share their story or know someone who should share their story, please contact Kelly Young at 210-415-6547 
or email at kelly.young915@gmail.com, or sign up at SPEAKERS 
 
PROVIDING COMMUNION ELEMENTS - please email Michelle (michelle.doucette618@gmail.com). We need someone for 
November and December, sign up at COMMUNION 

Oct – Ginny Stricklin 
Nov – Communion Elements needed   
Dec – Communion Elements needed 

 

KAIROS	
As always, God is putting together a great team for Kairos 41 at the Torres Unit. Several people asked for team applications at 
our last Born Again Emmaus Gathering. It is always a huge blessing to serve along side members of our Emmaus community. It 
is not too late for you to join the team! Our next team meeting is on October 19th 8am to 3pm St Matthew's UMC 2738 
MacArthur View, San Antonio, TX 78217. Please give prayerful consideration to joining us or supporting us through donations 
and prayer. For questions, Tom can be reached at 210-573-5909 or tom@tpatterson.org . De Colores 
 

REUNION	GROUPS		
Are you in a REUNION GROUP? Do you have questions? Contact … Carol Wilson at gwilson0630@att.net or CLICK HERE to 
get connected. 
 

LEADERSHIP	TRAINING	
Everything you ever wanted to understand about Emmaus: Oct 26, 2019.  
Location: Office Conference Room at Cibolo Creek Community Church 
8:30AM-11:30AM Light Breakfast Items will be provided.   
Reservations are REQUIRED. PLEASE RSVP to bsusan@gvtc.com prior to Oct 12.     

This training is OPEN to ANYONE wanting to learn more about the “inner workings” of the Walk to Emmaus   This training is 
ENCOURAGED for those who have “CHECKED THE BOX” wanting to be a LAY DIRECTOR IN THE FUTURE. You can never 
hear this information too many times. ☺ This information is presented twice per year by tenured former Men’s and Women’s 
Walk Lay Directors.   
 
Future Lay Directors are REQUIRED to attend this training at least TWICE. One of these must be while they are in an ALD or 
Support Lead role; and, the 2nd must be within the 12 months preceding accepting team applications for the Walk they will lead.   
 

 
NOTE: If you do not wish to stay connected to the BORN Again Emmaus Community, simply e-
mail: directory-unsubscribe@boerneemmaus.org 
 
 
 


